To: whimseycat@verizon.net

Subject: The Big Event

Good evening, Carol!

This is Joey Lanzona, we met tonight at the Civic Engagement meeting. Jaime brought me along to discuss the community engagement portion with The Big Event - take out. Recap, we were opening up the invitation to volunteer on the day of The Big Event to the Newark Community, and depending on how many would be able to show up we would love to invite them to grab lunch and- replace with kick off in the morning at Perkins, volunteer and be a point of reference at the reflection for students at the project site and attend the Community Celebration ceremony at the end. We would also like to pass along a message for anyone interested in hosting an indoor-based service opportunity more geared away from manual labor be it making letters to veterans, maintenance indoors, etc if possible. Please let us know if there is such by Tuesday, April 23rd . As Jaime said, I will serve as the point of reference for interested members from your side of the equation and I will pass the information along for the day of!

I have attached the list of project sites we have as well as the outline for the day of. It would be great to have at least one Newark community representative at each site.

In addition, if you have interested community members, they can sign up at this link: <a href="https://www.thebigeventudel.com/volunteer">https://www.thebigeventudel.com/volunteer</a>. Please put "Newark Community Member" when it asks for affiliation/group so that we know when going through the applications.

We look forward to engaging with you all in The Big Event and in the future!

Thank you so much!

Best, Joey Lanzona